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February/March activities 

 We focused on the girls leading healthy and safe 

lives. Earlier in the month, the girls made salad, pigs 

in blankets and chocolate chip brownies.  We also 

had Pam Graham from the Willow Domestic 

Violence Center who talked with the girls about 

healthy friendships, unhealthy friendships and 

dangerous friendships. It was a crazy month in 

March with 2 Wednesdays canceled due to the 

weather. 

 

 
Pam Graham from Willow 

 

April Activities 

The month will be devoted to financial literacy and 

career choices. We are talking about Wants vs. 

Needs.  We will also work with the girls on how to 

make career choices based on interests as well as 

how much schooling is needed as well as range of 

salaries for various careers. 

 

May Activities 

We will finish out Careers at the beginning of the 

month. We are planning a field trip to MCC on May 

10th.  More details will come out on that. We will 

also start preparing for the June Tea so the 5th grade 

girls can see what LASS is all about. 

 

 

 

June Activities 

We will be winding up our year.  Can you believe 

it???? Your girls are the best and we have had a 

wonderful year with them! 

 

 Upcoming dates to be aware of: 

May 10 Field Trip to MCC 

June 7:  LASS Tea in the morning 

  Field trip in the afternoon 

June 14: Bird Boutique – last day of LASS 

More specific information will be coming out on 

each of these, as dates get closer. 

 
PARENTS 
Please feel free to come and visit any time.  We 

look forward to your involvement in our efforts. 

 

Please return all permission slips and forms on 

time.  We don’t want any of the girls to miss out 

on any of the activities we have planned off-site. 

 

TRANSPORTATION is always provided via Bus 

after the LASS meetings.   

 

Anytime a LASS girl does not go on a field trip, 

she will follow regular school dismissal 

procedures. 

 

Remind the girls that if they borrowed a book from 

the LASS library and are done with it, please 

return. 

 

Wednesdays are LASS tee shirt days – girls should 

be responsible for having their clean shirt ready to 

wear proudly to school. 

 
 

If you have any questions regarding LASS, please 

feel free to get in touch with Mrs. Williams, as she 

is our liaison between LASS and you. 
 

 

 

  


